
 

  

  

Theme: Year in Review  

May 17 thru 28, 2021 

 

Over the next two weeks, we will be reviewing all that has been 

introduces this year, finishing up student assessments, and getting 

ready for our Spring Show.  

We are also patiently awaiting the arrival of the baby chicks! Their 

appearance should begin on Tuesday, May 18.  

Have a great week!! 

Mrs. Paula, Mrs. Cathy, Mrs. Karen and Mrs. Catherine 
 

 

Language Art:  We will be playing all sorts of games to review vocabulary and 

sight words. We will also continue to practice our Bold Beginning stories. 

   

Concept:  Review the Golden Beads and their place value of ones, tens and 

hundreds, will become even more fun as we use dice to create our own numbers. 

 

Craft & Writing:  Painting, cutting and play-doh will occupy our time while we 

finish up student assessments.  

 

Motor:  An obstacle course will help us with our review of action words run, jump, 

and hop. A fun game of Red Light, Green Light will also help with the review of 

the words Stop and Go. 

 

 

Important Info 

Pre K Spring Program: Wednesday, May 26. Don’t forget to send in your 

attendance form. 

Memorial Day-Monday, May 31. Center closed. 

Last Day of the 2020-21 school year is Friday, June 4.  

 


